
 

 

Jazz Vespers Benefiting Community Ministries of Rockville 
Christ Episcopal Church will be holding a Jazz Vespers service on Sunday, January 21, 2018 at 5 
pm. All free will offerings will benefit Community Ministries of Rockville. Christ Episcopal Church 
is located on 109 S. Washington St. Rockville, MD 20850.  
 

Stocking Stuffing 
On December 17, we stuffed and delivered stockings to members of the congregation that have dif-

ficulty getting to church. Merry Christmas to all! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CMR/Interfaith Spotlight: Watkins Mill House 
Last month, we shone the spotlight on Community of Ministries of Rockville’s Rockville Emergency 
Assistance Program (REAP). This month, we will shine the spotlight on Interfaith Works’ Watkins 
Mill House. Watkins Mill House is a transitional housing program for 8 women with behavioral 
health needs. The house hosts as many as 16 women annually. The program provides onsite case 
management and assists women in recovery with increasing their income, budgeting, and moving 
on to more stable, independent housing in their community. Watkins Mill House is located in 
Gaithersburg. 
 

Children’s Coin Ministry 
We collected $30.90 during the December Children’s Coin Collection.  Our collection will go to the 

Rockville Holiday Drive Fund. The Rockville Holiday Drive will provide Christmas presents to sen-
iors and families in the Rockville area.  
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